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November 8,2008 

Mr. Joseph Criscuolo 
Township Manager 
Township of Aberdeen 
One Aberdeen Square 
Aberdeen, NJ 07747 

Dear Mr. Criscuolo: 

It is with sincere regret, after considerable thought, that I hereby tender my resignation as 
councilwoman of Aberdeen Township effective immediately. 

Over the past year we have certainly had our share of differences, however, recent 
developments have cause me to realize that my attempts to promote what I believe are the 
best interest of Aberdeen, are often at odds with my fellow council members. As a result 
of my strong commitment, my personal life and health have begun to suffer. I therefore, 
no longer feel that I can fulfill my duties and responsibilities as a council member. 

It has been my pleasure to have worked with many of you and I wish Aberdeen Township 
success in all its future endeavors. 

I leave you with a quote from an unknown author. "No, life may not be easy, it can be 
lonely. Full of people we think we know, but barely comprehend. Yet we must always 
remember: it's the challenges that define us best, and the obstacles that illuminate what 
we're truly capable of. We must welcome adversity and embrace struggle, and no matter 
what we get from life, never give less than 100 percent. Of course, at the end of every 
battle weary day, we fold ourselves into peaceful darkness and find comfort in those 
gentle words.. . good night." 

Cc: Mayor David Sobel 




